


Coronavirus – Update
Dogwood is open for play.  We are taking extreme measures to ensure your safety and the safety of all our staff.  The team has been briefed on the CDC recommended precautions and are here to serve you.  The kitchen staff, already trained in SafeServe have increased their sanitizing schedules as well.

In addition to our normal cleaning schedule, we are sanitizing the touch-points and common areas multiple times per day including door handles, tables, chairs etc.  The golf carts are also being sanitized on the common touch points such as the steering wheels, ignition, levers and dash. 

For your safety, we have removed the water coolers from the course for the foreseeable future.  We will also allow single riders in carts if you so desire in order to keep your social distance.

We hope you will come out and enjoy the open-air atmosphere here at Dogwood.

Stay healthy!
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